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strongly support Ecology's proposed rules on ACT and HDO, which are critical for improving
public health and meeting our statutory greenhouse gas emission limits. I appreciate the ability to
comment on these proposed rules as they will be instrumental to our state's efforts to shift
transportation of all types from fossil fuels to clean energy sources. 

I commend Ecology for its leadership on these issues, and for its efforts to protect and serve the
safety, health and welfare of ALL of our citizens. The transition to clean energy must be accelerated
if we are to avoid the worst impacts of climate change. National leadership on these issues is now
lacking and moving in the wrong direction. Bravo to Washington state for sustaining its leadership
and investment in our children's futures.


